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Lonquist comment: 

The TSX satellite from the TSX/PAZ constellation (4 & 7-day revisit) passed by Sulphur on 
Tuesday September 12. We received the dataset Thursday and noted that the latest data point 
is again falling slightly below the linear trends in most of the review areas. The attached time 
series plots have been prepared for reference.  

This and recent observations regarding below trend readings were discussed with TREA on a 
call on Friday. We learned that they are currently in the process of reviewing and reprocessing 
the entire TSX/PAZ dataset as a result of the observations that have been made over the past 
few weeks. There are a number of areas further out from the dome that are experiencing 
similar or greater below-trend deviations, and they would like to confirm the accuracy of these 
measurements. They are hoping this reprocessing effort can be completed in the next week or 
two. The results will be applied to subsequent data updates we receive from them once 
complete. 

The next datapoint from the PAZ satellite will be received on Monday. We will be working on a 
data review method for the TSX/PAZ data that will incorporate an evaluation of velocity and 
acceleration. The dataset has grown with time, and will hopefully allow for an estimate of rate 
change that is not too influenced by the accuracy range of the measurements.”  
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